
 

 

 

Friday 11th November, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Do you have an exciting job in the field of Science? Would you like to share some of your 

scientific knowledge and enthusiasm with a group of children at St Edwards? Could you 

spare an hour (virtually or in person)? 

We are looking to give the children at St Edwards a wider experience of Science beyond the 

classroom and to ignite their curiosity about potential careers within the field of Science and 

Technology. 

We would love to hear from qualified people associated with our school community who 

might have something to offer. Just last year, Mr McKenna helped our Year 6 class learn all 

about the heart and the in-depth understanding and enthusiasm was clearly demonstrated 

in the work they were able to produce. 

If you would like to offer a session – or are unsure and want more information, please email 

Mrs Wilson: diane.wilson@stedwardsprep.com 

Thank you in advance. I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs D Wilson 

Science Lead 
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